
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
   

      
         
  

 
   

      
 

    
   
        
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

  

P.O. Box 8738, Dayton, OH 45401-8738  | CareSource.com 

Re: Summary of changes to pharmacy day supply limits  

Dear Member: 

Your health care is our priority. Starting September 1, 2023 our list of medications that 
qualify for a 90 day supply will change. Some medications will be limited to a 30 day 
supply. If you are due for a refill, you will be able to get a 90 day supply of your 
medication through August 31, 2023.   

Our records show that your 90 day supply of medication will now be limited to a 30 day 
supply. The medication(s) affected by this change are: [Plan must list Drug(s)] 

Talk with your provider about how this change may impact you. You can also call us if 
you have any questions. Call us at 1-844-607-2829 (TTY: 1-800-743-3333 or 711). We 
are open Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. Eastern Time. We are here to help 
you. 

Sincerely, 

CareSource RxInnovations 
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